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Sent on behalf of Interim President Dumont
 
Dear Campus Community,
 
I would like to update you on the search for the vice president and CEO of the Cal Poly,
Solano Campus as well as the search for the Cal Poly Maritime Academy
superintendent. We have partnered with the Korn Ferry consulting firm to begin both
searches in early January 2025 culminating with identifying successful candidates in
early June 2025.
 
The vice president and CEO search will be co-chaired by Allison Baird-James, Cal Poly’s
senior vice president for Administration and Finance and Angie Kraetsch, Cal Maritime’s
acting chief financial officer.
 
The superintendent search will be co-chaired by Dr. Damon Fleming, Cal Poly’s dean of
the Orfalea College of Business and Dr. Dinesh Pinisetty, Cal Maritime’s executive dean
of Academic Affairs and dean of the School of Engineering.
 
Search committees for both positions will be made up of constituents from both the Cal
Poly and Cal Maritime campuses and will be finalized in the first week of January 2025.
 
Korn Ferry will conduct virtual stakeholder listening sessions in the second week of
January 2025 with both campuses to gather feedback on the key qualities needed for
successful candidates. More information on the listening sessions will be shared in the
coming weeks.
 
Respectfully,

Mike

Michael J. Dumont, J.D.
Interim President

California State University Maritime Academy

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=509D8304048A4F80A223295056965315-UNIVERSITY
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=509d8304048a4f80a223295056965315-University

|
%?% CAL MARITIME





200 Maritime Academy Drive
Vallejo, CA 94590 
 


